
          Appendix G 
 
Playgrounds Committee Update 
 
The Bourdillon development is progressing to plan, and the official opening has been 
set for 24th July at 11am. 
 
Cllr Stares has progressed our application for a CIL grant for both Bourdillon & Gardiner 
as well as a  planning application for a 4m extension (revised from 3m).  The 4m 
extension will not impinge nearby trees and still allows space for emergency vehicle 
access. 
 
We are asking Council to give the go-ahead to progress to ITT for Gardiner. 
 
Alternative funding options for Gardiner will be explored at the next Playgrounds 
committee meeting and a fundraising working group initiated. 
 
 
  


